
FREE 
WEBINARS 

Monthly, Lunch and Learn Webinars 
It can be difficult to understand and navigate the 
different types of reviews that can take place where 
there are adults at risk. Safeguarding Adult Reviews 
(SAR) and Domestic Homicide Reviews (DHR) are 
something you may have heard of but not quite 
understood the impact they can have. These webinars 
will aim to discuss published reviews, the 
circumstances behind them and particular themes that 
may arise out of them. Understanding these themes 
promotes effective learning and improvement action 
across all agencies working with adults at risk and 
helps us to prevent future deaths or serious harm 
occurring again. 

Please join us for these free webinars, you do not have to be in 
North Somerset as these are not area specific discussions. 

Email 
SABmanager@n-somerset.gov.uk 

Visit our website 
Adult Safeguarding Board | Adult Safeguarding Board 
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North Somerset Safeguarding Adults Board 
Lunch and Learn Webinars 

Professional Curiosity   

FREE 
WEBINARS 

Kate Spreadbury - Independent Lead Reviewer 

Click here to book 

Tuesday 1st July 2025 

12:00 - 1:30pm 

In this session, we have Kate Spreadbury joining us to 
talk about a SAR that she completed and the learning 
that came from it. Kate will look at Professional 
Curiosity, what is really meant by it and what we can 
do to ensure we are being curious with people we work 
with. 

Email 
SABmanager@n-somerset.gov.uk 

Visit our website 
Adult Safeguarding Board | Adult Safeguarding Board 

https://buytickets.at/safeguardingboard/1656695
mailto:SABmanager@n-somerset.gov.uk
mailto:SABmanager@n-somerset.gov.uk
mailto:SABmanager@n-somerset.gov.uk
https://nssab.co.uk/
https://nssab.co.uk/



